
Out with the old term, in with the 
new!

Well done to all the new students who joined us last term, you 
have all settled in very well and have showed great enthusiasm! 


We would like to congratulate all the students who have recently taken their 
EPA assessments. All 6 students passed, 4 With ‘Pass’ Grade, and 2 with 
‘Distinction’. These are great results, we hope you are just as proud as we are! 


Christmas Raffle!


We have launched our Christmas raffle, which all proceeds will 
be going to suicide prevention Bristol who we are in partnership 
with. Tickets cost £10 and can be purchased from Reception, or 
via the QR code on our facebook page! Some of the prizes up 
for grabs are…
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Students of the 
month


Will Allen 


Will has produced 
some excellent 

super write ups, he 
constantly shows his 

incredible 
knowledge and is 

extremely helpful to 
other students in his 

class! 


Harry Brown  


Harry has shown 
great knowledge in 
lessons, he always 

contributes in 
group discussions 
and shows good 

practical skills in the 
workshop. He is the 

‘all round’ good 
student! 

FORTNUM & MASON 
CHRISTMAS HAMPER


1
INVICTA MENS WATCH


2
AMAZON GIFT 

VOUCHERS
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“National Road Safety Week- 14th November 2022”

We’re joining thousands of others in the national safety 
campaign 


The theme of Road Safety Week 2022 is SAFE ROADS FOR ALL, 
bringing together communities and professionals to shout out for 
everyone’s right to make safe and healthy journeys on safe roads. We 
will raise awareness of key areas of road safety the Government 
supports, including safe roads, safe vehicles and speeds, the new 
hierarchy of road users, and the importance of inclusivity to keep us 
all safe on the roads, no matter who we are or how we travel. 


TOP TIPS TO STAY SAFE

1⃣  Drivers need to remember to carry out vehicle checks before every journey. 


2⃣  Passengers must remember to always wear a seat belt. Children should be in a correctly fitted child seat. 


3⃣  Stick to the speed limit! 


4⃣  Never drive whilst under the influence of drink or drugs. 


5⃣  Always wear a helmet when cycling. Bikes should be fitted with lights so drivers can see you! 


6⃣  Children should take part in cycling proficiency training before being allowed to cycle on roads.  


7⃣ Be aware of the blind spots around trucks and other heavy goods vehicles. 


🖥   www.swconstructionacademy.co.uk          📧  info@swconstructionacademy.co.uk                 📞 0117 971 1770 
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UPCOMING EVENTS:


14th - 18th November - Road Safety Week 


14th December- Christmas raffle winners announced 


16th  December - Last day of term


16th December - 2nd January- Half Term


3rd January 2023 - New term starts

http://www.swconstructionacademy.co.uk
mailto:info@swconstructionacademy.co.uk

	Students of the month
	Fortnum & Mason Christmas hamper
	Invicta mens watch
	Amazon Gift vouchers
	Out with the old term, in with the new!
	Well done to all the new students who joined us last term, you have all settled in very well and have showed great enthusiasm!
	Christmas Raffle!
	We have launched our Christmas raffle, which all proceeds will be going to suicide prevention Bristol who we are in partnership with. Tickets cost £10 and can be purchased from Reception, or via the QR code on our facebook page! Some of the prizes up for grabs are…
	Upcoming events:
	We’re joining thousands of others in the national safety campaign
	TOP TIPS TO STAY SAFE

